w Chepstow School
Ysgol Cas~gwent

28t February 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,

School Closure: Severe Weather

We have taken the decision to close the school tomorrow, Thursday 1%t March 2018. We have taken this
decision based on the current weather forecasts of heavy snow occurring tomorrow morning; the amber
weather warning; the fact that school buses are unable to guarantee that they can put buses on at short
notice; and the numbers of staff travelling a distance from the school.

Currently, we anticipate that we may be closed on Friday, 2" March. If this is the case, we will notify you via
parentmail, the school’s social media and web page. We ask that you please check these sources for
information by 7am on Friday, 2" March.

Best wishes,

Claire Price.

Headteacher.
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